
Spring Forest Lunch Schedule on STAAR Test Administration Days     

(Local/State) 
 

On all STAAR Test Days, 6th & 7th grade students may 

bring a sack lunch or order a sack lunch through the cafeteria. 

This arrangement has several advantages and is deemed necessary considering 

the STAAR test administration will run through the regular 6th and 7th grade 

lunch schedules. 

 Students have an uninterrupted testing environment—they get to 

remain in their testing room.  

Please Note: Because of STAAR testing restrictions, NO outside or parent 

deliveries are allowed on test days for any students.  

 

 

 
 

 

Lunch Procedures 

8th graders will eat lunch in the cafeteria at their regular 

scheduled lunch time on all test days.  

LUNCH           1:09 PM – 1:39 P.M. 

 6th & 7th grade students will eat lunch in their 

designated testing room on all test days, unless all 

(grade level) students are complete with the 

assessment. If this occurs, we will revert back to the 

normal or altered test day schedule. This will only 

occur on local assessment days. On state test days we 

will remain in testing mode throughout the duration of 

the four-hour testing period. 

 Thus, 6th & 7th grade students have two options:  

 

– Bring a sack lunch from home on all test days. (Students 

bringing a sack lunch from home must have them when they arrive 

to school and take it with them to their testing room.)  

–Order a sack lunch from the cafeteria on all test days through the 

testing room supervisor. 

 Ordering—the cost will be deducted from the student’s 

lunch account. 

 Students already on the free/reduced lunch program must 

order a lunch utilizing the lunch count form provided by 

the testing administrator. 

 Absolutely no outside or parent deliveries are allowed 

on test days. 

 


